
 

 
That meets at 215 South Thomas Ave, Sayre, PA 18840 

(570) 886-1838 

Arthur Barry, Evangelist- (607) 280-1732 
       Oct 22, 2017 

WELCOME! 

Sunday   Bible Class- 9:30 a.m. 

                Worship- 10:30 a.m. 

Tuesday   Ladies Bible Class- 10:00 a.m. 

Thursday   Home Bible study-7:00pm  

       

    
                                                                                                                                                       

                                
   

 

Today’s Sermon:  The Redeemed Among the Redeemed 

Sermons are recorded and are available for listening on the 
church website.  
Bulletins are archived on the website. 

valleycitieschurchofchrist.org 
aicoc.org (Antioch Initiative) 

Find us on Face Book  
www.facebook.com/valleycitiescoc 
 

Scripture:  1 Timothy 4:1-10 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

 

                                         

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

  

 

 

  

What are the effects of grace in our lives? 

All of the following (and more) blessings are ours because of 

grace:  

• salvation (Ephesians 2:8)  
 

• justification (Romans 3:24)  
 

• victory over sin (Romans 5:20)  
 

• power to testify (Romans 12:3, 15:15; Colossians 4:6)  
 

• strength for service (II Timothy 2:1; Hebrews 12:28)  
 

• a spirit of generosity (II Corinthians 8:7)  
 

• sweetness in singing (Colossians 3:16)  
 

• ability to stand (I Peter 5:12)  
 

• strength in suffering (II Corinthians 12:9)  
 

▪ confidence to approach God (Hebrews 4:16) 
 

 

All the churches of Christ greet you. 
Romans 16:16 

 

http://www.facebook.com/valleycitiescoc


 

  

ANNOUNCEMENTS / UPCOMING EVENTS…  
 

 
➢ Ladies Class: Tuesday, October 24th 10am. We will start 

studying from our new book about the beatitudes, Fragrance 
of Faith, by the late Casandra Martin. 

➢ Midweek Bible study Thursday nights at 7pm.  
➢ Next Potluck: November 19th.  

➢ 5th Sunday singing at our new building (701 S. 
Wilbur) @ 4:30 next Sunday, October 29th. 

➢ Thanksgiving Dinner served to us by Robin and Pat Gutherie 
and Randy and Barb Salsgiver will be on Saturday, November 
11th.  
 
                                                                                                                                                                       

   

✓ NEW CHURCH BUILDING! We voted last week on whether 

to go ahead with the purchase at this time. The results were 

11 for and 2 against. Donations are coming in at a fast clip. 

Our brethren in other places are being incredibly generous 

because, as they say, they have full confidence in what we 

are doing in Triple Cities. The amount of money we will have 

to borrow is becoming less and less.  Please pick up a letter 

from the hall table to give to anyone you may know in the 

church who might like to help us pay for our building.                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 PRAYERS…  
• Patty was sick with the flu last week. 

• Vicki Joice has completed her radiation treatments! She has to 
continue taking Herceptin until next June. Pray that she stays well 
and has no further trouble with lymph edema. 

• Doug Elsbree is being considered as a possible match to donate a 
kidney to his brother Mark, who is having renal failure.. 
Meanwhile, he has been mourning the death from lung cancer of 
his cousin. 

• Emily Barry is planning thyroid surgery in early December.  

• Please remember Kiley and Thomas in prayer.  

• Darlene has been dealing with a sore throat and digestive upsets 
due to gastroparesis and acid reflux. Pray for relief from her health 
conditions. She is in need of prayers of encouragement. 

• Kevan Barry is more than halfway through his deployment in 
Kuwait. Pray for his safety and for his family as they carry on at 
home. 

• Kelly asked for prayer for her friend Sarah with her marriage. Also, 
another friend, Sarah Dunn, here in this area has a son, Joshua, 
who is suffering from lung cancer.  

• Kelly needs prayers of encouragement in helping her mother deal 
with the loss of her home as a result of Hurricanes Harvey and 
Irma. 

• Continue to pray for the work in Tunkhannock. 

• Remember to pray for all our loved ones here and away who are 
affected by less sunshine and shorter days as we move into the 
winter season. 

• Pray for our effort to buy a church building and that we are doing 
what God wants us to do to reach out to the lost. Prayer of thanks 
for all the support and encouragement we have been receiving 
from brothers and sisters in other congregations all over the 
world. 

If you have any prayers or news that you would like included in the bulletin, please 
contact Sandy Barry : 

barncat7237@gmail.com or text or call (607) 261-0911.  
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